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 The following is my personal overview of the contribution by 





Andrew Cowell was associate director of the Linguistics 

Institute 2011 this past summer. Hosting this very prestigious, 
world-wide event was a great coup for the Linguistics 
Department. The Institute offered a chance for interesting 
interdisciplinary collaborations. Among the research that Dr. 
Cowell is working on in relation to some of those 
collaborations is a study of the affects of aging and dementia 



 
LSA Institute 2011 Hosted at the 

University of Colorado 
 

  The Linguistic Institute 2011 took place on July 7-August 2, 
2011 on the University of Colorado Boulder campus.  The theme 
of the Institute was “Language in the World”.  The Institute focus 



 

  
 

Department of Linguistics Selected for 
Inclusion in WRGP 

 

In spring 2011, both M.A. and Ph.D. programs in the 
Department of Linguistics at the University of Colorado Botics Selected for 



Kate Adams (BA/MA 2009) was accepted into the 

AmeriCorps National Civilian Community Corps Program, 
which is a residential, team-based program focusing on 
service.  She just concluded 10 months with the Fire 
Management Team and was certified as a Wildland Fire 
Fighter, working on projects with the Bureau of Land 
Management and the Forest Service. She intends to use the 
educational award that she receives to attend the Library and 
Information Science Master’s program at the University of 






